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President Joseph R. Biden

The White House

1600 Pennsylvania Ave NW

Washington, DC 20006

includes other professional disciplines like Law 

and Medicine. The outline can allow professional 

practice to have consumer protections; correctly 

providing legally binding governance to solving 

simple problems and impediments to society 

caused by the current disorder of state and local 

jurisdictions. Please understand that it is 

imperative to prioritize governance to solve the 

societal issues with Constitutional rights, primarily 

human rights. The Federal Professional Board of 

Practice is a proposal that will complete the value 

of the United States of America, and, one great 

solution to meeting your sworn oath as President.

Sincerely,

Seth Branham Trotter

LEED AP BD+C

Associate of the American Institute of Architects

 

 

I am writing in response to one of the largest issues 

in the state of Arizona. The city of Prescott 

features a beautiful historic downtown; however, 

the non-historic parking is not accessible per the 

standards of ANSI A117.1, especially in regard to 

a functioning county courthouse; in addition, 

accessibility is poorly acknowledged in the city, 

with countable problems in access. The issue is 

generating additional societal problems that 

infringe on Constitutional Rights, per a medley of 

deviant factions utilizing various technologies to 

cause havoc, health, and religious issues. The city’s 

jurisdictive department for street design, including 

accessibility, is an engineering department. It is 

clear that Engineers are not qualified to address 

the full value of accessibility, per the evidence of 

unaddressed requirements in accessible design and 

maintenance. The clearly visible evidence at the 

historic courthouse needs a comprehensive and 

properly expensive resolution. 

In contrast, I am proud, as a California born male, 

to be a part of providing accessible and compliant 

design, as championed by Californian cities, 

through my work as a LEED AP BD+C and 

licensure candidate in California for Architect. To 

better protect American value, I have drafted a 

document that outlines the need for a Professional 

Board of Practice at the Federal level of law, which 
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